
                 Lawrence Township Trustees                                          Regular 
 
 
 
            Wednesday  October 26, 2016 
 
 
The Trustees of Lawrence Township met in regular session at 7:00PM. in the Charles E. 
Lundenberger Memorial Meeting Room. The meeting was called to order by Chairman 
Ackerman. All Trustees were present. The minutes of the last meeting were approved. 
The following bills were presented for approval.  
                                             

The above bills were approved by the Board and checks were written. Motion by 
Ritterbeck and seconded by Haueter  to sell 2012 Dodge Cruiser to the County for the 
Sheriffs department for $5,000.  Roll call, Ritterbeck yes, Haueter yes, Ackerman yes. 
Motion by Ackerman and seconded by Ritterbeck to spend up to $5,000 to Scott Cline for 
repairs to the mausoleum. Roll call Haueter yes, Ritterbeck yes and Ackerman yes.  
Richard & Brenda Wilklow discussed fence them and their neighbors and the problems it’s 
causing.  Trustees gave them general information about fences and zoning. Trustees told 
them they had to find their property pin to tell where fence really is. Fiscal Officer 
McClellan informed trustees of Amended Certificate #3 adjusting general fund down 
$30,000 and increased Permanent Improvement fund $30,000 as a result of audit 
adjustment. Trustees approved a new form for Township street, road, bridge, or culvert 
damage to be included in permit package. The Board then discussed Township affairs in 
general and a motion to adjourn was made and so ordered by the Chairman.   
 
ATTEST:                                                      APPROVED: 
______________________, Fiscal Officer  ___________________, Chairman 
John P. McClellan.                                       Don Ackerman  
______________________, Trustee            ___________________, Trustee                
Mike Haueter                                                Matthew S. Ritterbeck    
 
 
 
 


